
YATE & DISTRICT TWINNING ASSOCIATION  

TWINNED WITH BAD SALZDETFURTH   
 

MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

Friday 15
th

 July 2016 at 19:00 

 
Present: 
Officers and Committee: 
 
Martin Monk        Ruth Boulton              
Rick Boulton        Mike Robbins 
Gill Latham       Sue Walker              
Kath Williams       
   
                 
       
Also present:    Gordon Williams, Chris Monk and Laurence Walker  
   

1. Apologies:  Pam Pearce, Wully Perks, Ian Blair, David and Alison Hardill   
                          Penny and Alan Spiller 
 

2. Minutes of June’s meeting:   Approved 
 

3. Matters arising: to include Report /Review of events since last meeting 
    None 
 

4. Communications and Correspondence  
    SW has now received the promised cheque of £170.00 from Frampton Cotterell    
    Twinning Association, the funds that were left once the association had dissolved. 
    SW asked that a letter could be sent to Jenny Rowan of Frampton Cotterell           
    Twinning expressing our thanks.  
 

MM has received information from South Gloucestershire Council regarding a      
Heritage Lottery funded project to engage the people of South Gloucestershire     
with the First World War Project.         

      

5. Treasurer's report:  No change since the last meeting.       
 

6. Membership matters, to include Web-site update:    
    Nothing to report    
 

7. Programme of events:  
 
Saturday 17

th
 September International Day at the Heritage Centre, volunteers were 

asked for to man the proposed stall, no names given.   
 
Thursday 6

th
 October Meeting for the Future of Twinning at Poole Court Invitations to 

be sent out to Yate Town Council and Brimsham Green School so that replies will 
have been received by the next committee meeting on 16

th
 September 



 

8. Next Committee meeting: Friday 16
th

 September decision made not to have 
meeting in August.  
 
              

Any other Business   

 
LW asked if cheques sent to Brimsham Green School and Generi had been sent 
and thanks received. This was not known in the absence of the Treasurer.  
 
 
Meeting closed at 7.25  this was then followed by the Post Trip Meeting.  
 
 
.    
  

 
      


